

cannot take another chance with it. If it^②
"malfuntions" when I am ready to shoot a Deer
or Elk, that's a \$3000 to \$4000 hunt blown.

As I said in my first correspondence with
you, that I want you to Sell me a new
barreled ation to fit my stock. I do not
want anything for nothing, just what it cost
you. Anything else will be unsatisfactory
to me.

If you decide that you can not, or
will not, do this for me then I have no other
choice but to let you put a new trigger
assembly in.

If you go the latter choice, I will be
very dissatisfied. When I do get the rifle
back I will sell it. The new rifle that
I purchase will not be a Remington or
will I ever buy another one again.